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Upcoming Events  
Friday, October 26 and 
Saturday, October 27, ECCT’S 
Annual Convention 2018 Mystic 
Saturday, November 17-
Saturday, December 1, 
Whatsoever You Do Statue  
Saturday, December 1, 
9:00am.- 3:00pm., Annual 
Christmas Fair 

 

September Vestry 
Meeting Summary 
Susan Shultz 
Senior Warden – Charles has 
renewed his contract with us 
for another year. The Harvest 
Festival was a great success. 
The Thanksgiving Ecumenical 
service will be held on 
Tuesday, Nov 20 at Christ and 
The Epiphany.  
 
Building & Grounds – The Boy 
Scouts annual food drive and 
the Trolley Museum annual 
meeting will both happen on 
Nov 10. Grateful thanks to all 
who are helping with chores 
around the building.  

 
Outreach & Mission – We are 
ending our work with Midnight 
Run. There was some concern 
about the new procedures for 
distributing food and lack of 
organization. Instead we will 
be working with the Backpack 
program sponsored by the East 
Haven Food Pantry. This 
program gives backpacks of 
non-perishable food to 
students who might not 

otherwise eat over the 
weekend.   
Communications – Remember 
the Blessing of the Animals on 
Sunday September 30th. 

 
Senior Warden 
Barbara Parsons 
A busy September is upon us. 
Our Harvest Festival was a 
great success. It was a time of 
fun, fellowship & an 
opportunity to share God's love 
with those we served. 
Our hike with Rachael was 
somewhat challenging, but 
gave us an opportunity to show 
her our building & hear about 
the outreach that we do here.  
Charles has renewed his 
contract for another year. He 
was given a 1.9% COLA raise 
that the Diocese required, but 
unselfishly he did not want any 
additional raise. 
We have decided to end our 
relationship with Midnight Run. 
The teams have expressed 
some concerns regarding how 
the food is distributed & the 
lack of organization in recent 
months. We have decided to 
support the Backpack Program 
that is sponsored by the Food 
Pantry. We will be meeting for 
the first time on Sept 26th at 
5:15 in the Great Hall. Come & 
join us! More details to come. 
Looking forward to the coming 
months as we seek God's will in 
this place. 
God's Peace to all 
Barbara 

East Haven United 
Update 

East Haven minutes from Sept 
13, 2018  
We discussed the Ecumenical 
Service to be held at Christ 
and The Epiphany Church on 
Nov. 20, 2018. It was suggested 
that Deacon Wayne Sandford 
help organize the agenda 
which he graciously accepted. 
The Garden at Old Stone 
Church was discussed briefly as 
moving forward with the help 
of Ned Taylor and the Boy 
Scouts working on their Eagle 
Scout Project. The book Seed 
Folks was brought up and 
passed around by Sister 
Barbara which is an easy read 
but shows how groups come 
together for a cause. Our 
Community Kitchen is doing 
well but always in need of 
volunteers and seems to be the 
main project of EHU. We want 
to reach out more in the 
community, but we seem to be 
lacking guidance at the top 
since Father Tom and Rev. 
Karen has left. We are looking 
for ideas and more 
participation of members as to 
where this group should be 
heading and where we can 
spread the love when turmoil 
hits in our community and even 
when it doesn't. We will have a 
table at the Health Fair at the 
Library Sept 29, 2018 from 9-
21. If anyone has the EHU 
banner, please get it to Jan 
Cianelli 203-530-9840 so we 



 

  

can have some exposure. Also, 
if you would like to sit at table 
please show up. Thanks in 
advance. Our next meeting will 
be Oct 4 at 7:00 at Christ and 
The Epiphany Church. Hope to 
see you there! Respectfully Jan 
Cianelli. 
    

Junior Warden 
Janet Cianelli 
Christ and The Epiphany 39 
Park Place (on the Green) East 
Haven, CT 06512 Building and 
Grounds Sept 2018 Report  
I have to Thank everyone for 
pitching in to maintain our 
building of Worship and 
Community Service! Without 
all you do we would not be 
able to succeed! I was asked if 
AWOL (A Way of Life) could use 
the building on Sunday 
evenings from 7-8:30 starting 
Oct 1 for a 39-step program 
affiliated with AA at $100 a 
month! I told him I would have 
to get approval from Vestry as 
I wasn't sure about price! Oct 
28 the Hall is rented for a 
Birthday Party and the Trolley 
Museum will be here Sat Nov 
10 from 2:30-8:00, Boy Scouts 
will be delivering Food for the 
Food Pantry starting at 2 on 
Nov 10! Ecumenical Service 
will be Here Tuesday Nov 20!  
 
 

St Clare's hosted last year with 
a reception that followed so 
help will be need for the 
reception! Il didn't name 
names of everyone that has 
stepped up to go above and 
beyond duties but it shows and 
you know who you are! -
Janet

 
 
12-Oct Barbara Coulombe 
13-Oct Hal Levi 
24-Oct Steven Langlan 
24-Oct Violet Satterthwaite 
30-Oct Kristina Langlan 

 

Intercessory Prayers 
Andrew, Beverly W., Bill 
Hodge, Carol Ude, Carol C., 
David, Devin K., Diane, Eileen 
F., Eleanor N., Faith and 
Family, Father Eddie, Gale, 
Goodfellow Family, Greg T., 
Helen, Howard G., J.D., Jim 
C., JoAnn & Victoria, John A., 
John D., Joseph, Judy DeFeo, 
June W., Katherine Burdick, 
Katrina R., Ken Wortz, Lucas 
Sundwall, Mark Conti, Marjorie 
Cowles, Marty, Matt, Melissa 
D., Ray Link, Rachael, Rich & 
Judy, Richard, Tom Z., Vivian 
S.  

To submit names for the 
Intercessory Prayers list please 
call or email the church office. 
Names will be kept on the list 
for 3 months unless longer 
time is requested. If a person 
you have placed on the list 
recovers in less than 3 months 
or passes away, please update 
the church office.  

 

November Newsletter 
The deadline for the November 
2018 issue of the newsletter is 
October 24. If you have 
contributions for the 
newsletter, email: 
newsletter.Christandtheepipha
ny@gmail.com, or for an 
update to the Birthday or 
Anniversary list, please call the 
church office at 203-467-2310. 
-Charlie Langlan & Susan 
Shultz, Editors 

 

 

***If you would like to continue 
to receive the monthly edition 
of the newsletter by mail, 
please call the church office at 
203-467-2310 by October 24.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Church Life in Photos 
Wednesday, September 12 

Hiking with the Rachels 



 

  

TREASURER REPORT 
  
                                       UNDER/OVER                        UNDER/OVER 
                        AUG             BUDGET          YTD            YTD BUDGET 
                  ===================================== 
INCOME         $6,714.04        $450.71       $66,329.77         ($83.13) 
EXPENSES      $7,928.54        ($58.68)      $72,228.82         $472.54 
                  ===================================== 
NET             ($1,214.50)      ($392.03)      ($5,899.05)        $389.41 
  
Notes: While the raw numbers show a deficit, our actuals to budget are quite close. 

 

 
October 10:00AM Worship Schedule 

 

 

 

 
October 7, 2018 October 14, 2018 October 21, 2018 October 28, 2018 

     

     
Welcomer Barbara Parsons Joyce Aurelius Kristina Langlan Barbara Parsons 

     Crucifer 
    

     Chalice Bearer Kristina Langlan George Coulombe Steve Langlan Ron Blevins 

     Lector Joyce Aurelius Susan Shultz Audrey Sundwall Steve Langlan 

     Usher Gail Schappa Audrey Sundwall Gail Schappa Audrey Sundwall 

     Lead Counter George Coulombe Astrid Swanson George Coulombe Susan Shultz 

Counter Sally Alexander Fred Bowden Diane Villano Kristina Langlan 



 

  

Christ and The Epiphany Church 

 

39 Park Place 

East Haven, CT  06512 

Phone: 203-467-2310 

E-mail: christandtheepiphany@gmail.com 

 

Website: christandtheepiphany.org 

 

Worship Schedule 

 

Sunday 

 

8:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist 

9:00 a.m. Adult Education and Discussions 

10:00 a.m.  Holy Eucharist with music 

 

 

 


